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Upcoming Events /Meetings to Remember!

• The Homemaker Council meeting will be held at 9:30 a.m. June 
5 at the Extension Office. Please make sure one member from 
your club is able to attend.
• A Radon Detection class will be held at 10 a.m. June 12 at the 
Extension Office. Call the office to hold your spot. See flier.
• A July 4th Craft class will be held at 10 a.m. June 14 at the 
Extension Office. Call the office to hold your spot. See flier.
• Crafters Clan will meet at 5 p.m. June 18 at the Extension Office. 
Call the office to hold your spot!
• A Nutrition Facts class will be held at 10 a.m. July 2 at the 
Extension Office. Call the office to hold your spot! See flier.
• A CPR Training Session will be held at 5:30 p.m. July 17 at the 
McLean County Extension Office. Call 270-273-3690 to register 
before July 12.
• The Ohio County Homemakers Annual Picnic will be held on 
July 9 at the Extension Office. Registration will begin at 5:30 p.m. 
and the meeting will begin at 6 p.m. Please call the office to RSVP 
so we will know how much food to provide!
• Program of Work forms are due to the office by June 30. VSU 
hour sheets are due to the office by July 1.
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Ohio County Homemakers are hosting the 2024 Green River Annual Day on September 24! We need your help to 
crochet or knit dish cloths to put on the tables as favors for our guests that day! We will need 80, maybe more! Cotton 
yarn can be picked up at the Extension office. For more information, call Nan or Brandy, 270-298-7441!

We need your help!



Homemaker Happenings

Beda
President Regina Hudson

270-298-3680
Meets second Thursday, 9:30 a.m.

Fordsville
President Cathy Green

270-256-4082
Meets second Tuesday, 10 a.m.,

Jack & Joan Edge’s Community Room

Liberty Belles
President Norma Barrett

270-256-8044
Meets second Tuesday, 10 a.m.,
Liberty Church in Beaver Dam

Taylortown
President Marsha Young

270-274-2633
Meets third Thursday, 10 a.m.

Specialty Club:
Roadrunners

President Brenda Renfrow
270-298-4460

Thought for the Month: “A father is the one friend upon whom we 
can always rely.” – Emile Gaboriau

Roll Call: In June, we celebrate fathers. Share a favorite memory of 
your father!

Specialty Club:
Crafters Clan

Meets third Tuesday, 5 p.m.
Ohio County Extension Office

Crafters Clan members made faux tile bee hives during their monthly meeting on May 21. 
For more information, call the office at 270-298-7441.



Plan Ahead. Eat Well. Get Moving.
The Kentucky Nutrition Education Program (KYNEP) encompasses two USDA 
programs: The Expanded Food and Nutrition Education Program (EFNEP) and 
the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP-Ed). Both programs are 
administered by the UK Cooperative Extension Service in order to show limited 
resource families with young children and SNAP eligible individuals how to plan 
nutritious meals on a limited budget, acquire safe food handling practices, improve 
food preparation skills, and change behavior necessary to have a healthy lifestyle. 

Looking for ne
w 

recipe ide
as? 

Check out https://

www.planeatmove.

com/ 

Several Ohio County Homemakers attended the “Blazing the Way with KEHA” State Meeting 
May 7-9 in Bowling Green. Total attendance was 450 and there were 61 first-time attendees. 
Next year’s state meeting will be held May 6-8 at the Hyatt Regency in Lexington. Watch 
for details coming soon!



Our brains control essential executive functions, such as speaking, thinking, learning, making sound decisions, 
and remembering. In addition to physical exercise, getting at least seven to eight hours of  quality sleep and 
eating a heart-healthy diet improves brain fitness for maintaining long-term cognitive health in older adults. 
University of  Illinois Extension developed Wits Workout based on brain health and aging research. “Just 
like muscles, our brains need exercise to maintain flexibility and strength,” says Byers, co-author of  Wits 
Workout. “Challenging ourselves with new and diverse activities promotes cognitive health and can help 
maintain brain function as we age.” Try Wits Workout 1 below! Answer key is on the back of  the newsletter!

Wits Workout promotes brain health in older adults 





Follow us online!
Classes are listed on our county website and our Facebook page!

https://ohio.ca.uky.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/OCExtensionService

Listen to the UK Family & Consumer Sciences podcast at https://ukfcsext.podbean.com/


